
SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: Alexandria Scott <alexandria.scott@savills.com>

Sent: 23 October 2024 16:41

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body

Cc: Debbie Mackay

Subject: FW: LRB-2024-40

Attachments: 20241010 Agent (40).pdf; 20240919 Representation (Gas) redacted.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or 
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

A�ernoon Audrey,

Emailing in rela�on to le�er dated 10th October as part of the Local Review Body representa�on from Na�onal Gas 
Transmission to LRB-2024-40 –Planning Applica�on reference: 23/01610/FLL at The Castle Farm, Methven, Perth, 
PH1 3SU.

We have reviewed the response and do not believe any further comments are required in rela�on to this response.

Kind regards,
Alex


